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Aloha Committee Members,

This bill is about communication. HB518 provides information and the opportunity for Real Estate
buyers to make an informed decision on their purchase. If the property has known legal or common
access then they can chose to buy or not to buy a certain parcel. Currently this information is not
required and can create ill will in our conmiunities among new land owners and the community. It is
really very simple.

I urge your support and passage of HB 518.

Mahalo for your consideration,
Elizabeth Kahikili Logsdon


